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To: Puco Docketing; Puco Docketin
Subject: Suburban Natural Gas [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500tONPMmi:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 11:19:47 AM

Suburban Natural Gas is proposing a price increase of the monthly service charge from ~$28 to ~$41. This does not
include monthly usage and is charged regardless of use. Consumers serviced by Suburban Natural Gas do not have a
choice in their provider. This is a monopoly

I highly disagree with this price increase and recommend you do not allow this proposal to go through. Give
consumers a choice!

Sunil

sunil_juturu@yahoo.com

(614) 500-3737
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500tONPMmi:ref


mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactthepuco@puc.state.oh.us

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

10/18/2019 2:58:14 PM

Case No(s). 18-1205-GA-AIR

Summary: Public Comment of Sunil Juturu via website electronically filed by Docketing Staff
on behalf of Docketing



